
 

The National AMR Committee would like to ask for your help in obtaining a better understanding of 

antibiotic prescribing for respiratory infections in primary care. 

 

To this end, we would appreciate if you could answer a very short survey which can be accessed using 

this link: 

https://forms.office.com/e/muygNGVKxX  

 

The survey will not take more than a couple of minutes to complete and your feedback will be extremely 

useful to the committee in its efforts to assist local doctors in the best treatment methods for these 

infections. 

 

Many thanks for your assistance 

 

Best regards 

 

 

Michael Borg 
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